
PLEASE PASS TO RELEVANT DEPARTMENT
Resapol Limited T/A Pick Quick Service_^  CROMAR
Unit D4
Moss Industrial Estate
Leigh 04 May 2022
Lancashire
WN7 3PT

Dear Customer
                                          NOTIFICATION OF PRICE INCREASE - WEDNESDAY 1st JUNE 2022

We reluctantly write to inform you of a further price increase to be implemented from Wednesday 1st June 2022. Over the last 6 
months we have continued to face unprecedented market conditions in a post Brexit and Covid Pandemic environment.  In addition, 
the cost-of-living crises is affecting business nationally and globally, driving up running expenses.  This has resulted in significant 
price increases throughout our supply chain including, but not limited to, increases in transport, packaging and raw materials costs.  
These are unsustainable and have left us no alternative but to increase our prices as below:-

Products subject to a 30% Increase
Pro GRP Hardener (Catalyst)

Products subject to a 15% Increase                                                            
White Spirit
Expanding Foams (All Grades)
Timber Treatments including Creotreat
AlphaChem Surface Treatments
Polyurethane Products (FC40 Rang
Bitumen Waterproofing Products including Cromasol
Roofshield

Products subject to a 13% Increase
All Pro GRP Range including Trims and Accessories

Products subject to a 10% Increase
Breathable and Non Breathable Roofing Membranes
Ridge Kits and Accessories
Traditional Roofing Felts and Torch On Felts 
Oxidised Bitumen

Products subject to a 5% Increase
Universal Dry Very System
Cromapol and Acrypol Plus
Flashing Strip
Valleys, Tile & Ridge Vents and Accessories
AlphaChem Admixtures

All other products not listed above are exempt from this price increase

The price increase will take effect from Wednesday 1st June 2022 - All orders must be placed before close of business on the 
Wednesday 25th May 2022 in order to take advantage of your current prices.  Orders placed after this date will be delivered in June 
and the new increased prices will be applied.

Please note that the fuel surcharge will be removed from all invoices from 1st June 2022.

All existing orders due for delivery post 1st June 2022 will be subject to a price increase, secondary confirmation of these orders will 
be communicated to you by our sales team.  If you would like an updated quote, please contact our Quotations Department - 
quotations@cromar.uk.com or your Regional Sales Manager.

We would like to thank you for your valued business and continued support at these difficult times and will endeavour to provide our 
best service at all times.

Yours sincerely
 D Marshall
Daniel Marshall
Sales Director


